
June 19th DeSoto Gun Club Meeting

 At the 2011 Annual Meeting Resolutions Adopted, Officers Elected......And  FREE Barbeque lunch.  



     TOP GUN  trophy was awarded to  Dan McDonald !!



 Directing Membership Renewal Activity.  “Does Everyone Have The Card You Were Instructed to 
Bring? “



Never Daunted, Bonnie 
 Presses On With Her Warm Smile.



Some of the new members listen intently to the safety instructions. 



Range Safety Officer Ron Holsing demonstrates safe weapon handling and firing line etiquette.  


